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President Obama wants a new executive order on OMB oversight of regulation.  He has
issued the following directive:

I therefore direct the Director of OMB, in consultation with representatives of
regulatory agencies, as appropriate, to produce within 100 days a set of
recommendations for a new Executive Order on Federal regulatory review. Among other
things, the recommendations should offer suggestions for the relationship between
OIRA nd the agencies; provide guidance on disclosure and transparency; encourage
public participation in agency regulatory processes; offer suggestions on the role of
cost-benefit analysis; address the role of distributional considerations, fairness, and
concern for the interests of future generations; identify methods of ensuring that
regulatory review does not produce undue delay; clarify the role of the behavioral
sciences in formulating regulatory policy; and identify the best tools for achieving public
goals through the regulatory process.

Presumably, Cass Sunstein as the presumptive head of OIRA will play a key role in this
process.


